
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE
Hello Killbuck Families, 
We’re continuing to see great things from our kiddos
at Killbuck. Thank you for your continuous support,
especially during “cabin fever” season.
February has lots of events so please take note and
let us know if you have any questions! 
Go Knights! 
- Mr. Lash
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February, 2025

7th- Father/Daughter Dance 6-8 pm
10- Parent/Teacher Conferences
12- Parent/Teacher Conferences
13- Midterm
13- Valentine Parties
13- PTO Meeting 6 pm
14- PD Day; No School
15- Lerch’s Donut Delivery
17- President’s Day; No School
17- Board of Education Meeting 6 pm
     at Killbuck Elementary
24- 4th Grade Symphony Trip

UPCOMING EVENTS

REMINDERS

KINDERGARTEN SCREENING

CONTACT INFORMATION

Killbuck Elementary School

299 School Street  Killbuck, Ohio 44637

Phone: 330-276-2891  Fax: 330-276-1382

Email: lmartin@westholmes.org

Website: www.westholmes.org

February 3rd - April 25, 2025

Parents with children who will be five or six
years old on or before Aug. 1, 2025, are
asked to register their child at the West
Holmes Elementary school that the child
will most likely be attending.

Call the building secretary where your child
will attend school.  You will be set up for a
kindergarten screening appointment.

You will then receive an email on logging in
to the district website and click on the
Final Forms link.  You will need to complete
these forms to register your child by May
5, 2025.  

Screening Dates are: May 28 - Nashville
May 29 - Killbuck, May 30 and June 2
Millersburg.  

Parent/Teacher Conferences. Please be sure you’ve
returned your conference forms to school by 1/31. 

Attendance- Please be aware of accumulating student
absences. The state requires we notify you once your
child hits 65 hours of absence or more. 

Outdoor Recess- Please send hats/gloves/coats for
outdoor recess. Legs must be covered to go outside. 

FEBRUARY, 2025



SOCIAL/EMOTIONAL LEARNING UPDATE
In January, students discussed how to best handle conflict with others. In K-2,
students watched a short video of something that started as a little problem but it
quickly turned into a big problem that involved too many people. Students then
discussed how to best settle conflict with others. In grades 3-5, students created
their own conflict situations and then discussed how best to handle the conflict. 

In February, we will focus on student identity and how we can build a better
community in Killbuck. 

Need to get ahold of Ms. Leppla? You can email her at kyleppla@westholmes.org


